All of us know there is a High-Rise condo project coming on the
corner of Bayview Ave & Elgin mills. This project has lot of
disadvantage to our community.

There is upcoming Public Council Meeting on Wednesday, June 17, 2020 before 12 PM. Please find
more information from the link Jeff has provided.

This is a Public Information about Mansouri Living's Development. Many of you are interested in learning
about this development. So please register with the City clerk to attend the meeting virtually. All the
information necessary are provided in the link below

https://pub-richmondhill. escribemestings.com/Meeting. aspx?id=d851c8d2-200f-4b27-b6b3-
Sfed2bbce3a’Agenda=Agenda&lang=English&ltem=5

If you want to attend the meeting virtually please do so, in the meantime please send the email to the
following people. Richmond Hill Mayor &Councilors which is the way city clerk & Jeff Healey There email
address as follow

Email - clerks@richmondhill.ca, ieff.healey@richmondhill.ca

Subject - 0 Elgin Mills Road East ~ City file D03-20003

I am Richmond Hill Resident & | am opposing to the condo high rise building at 0 Elgin Mills road east
(Bayview ave & Elgin mills). The north east portion of the property contains wetlands and a natural
heritage system associated with a tributary of Rough River will be affected by pollution due
increase in traffic& high density population. The high density also increases the traffic in the
area. It also increases crime in that area. Our women & children want to live in fear free world.
We have every right to live in peacefully. We thank our Richmond Hill Mayor & Councilors to
allow us live peacefully. Now we fear that high-rise condo towers disturb the importance of
maintaining peace around our Richmond. I hope the Mayor & the councilors understand our
feelings to stop this high-rise condo building & prove Richmond Hill is one of the safest cities in
Ontario

Thank You

Your Name

ot Sttt



